



Hampden Close, Ferrybridge, Knottingley, WF11 8PT T: 01977 670370

> W: www.willowgreen.org.uk E: info@willowgreen.org.uk Head of Academy: Stuart Wynn

> > ...Changing lives

Thursday 19th October

Dear Parents and Carers,

Attendance Award Winners

I am very proud to announce that the children in Year 5 have won the attendance award for this half term. They have had the highest attendance in the academy for the first half term of the year and will be rewarded with a dress down day on the last day of term, Friday 20th October.

In addition to this they will be allowed to bring in electronic devices to play on during Friday afternoon. These devices must be handed to the class teacher at the start of the school day and will be returned at the start of the afternoon session. Please note that the academy will not be held responsible for any personal items being lost or damaged.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. S. Wynn

Head of Academy